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Last night I had the unpleasant task of emailing all of those parents who had their children booked into Mayfield ready for when we were allowed to return.


I'm absolutely devastated to say that Mayfield School have taken the decision not to hire out any of their facilities due to concerns over safeguarding, parking and cleaning. They had initially said they would arrange a meeting with me so that we could address their issues. Yesterday they backtracked and told me that I won't be able to hire their pool in the future. I am so sorry that this has happened and lots of children will now miss out on the opportunity to swim in deep water and gain vital lifesaving skills. 


I am hoping to move the Improvers 4 classes back to our Crowborough pools (like they used to be in the past) and will hopefully have space for some of the Intermediate classes too. 


I have looked for another pool and that has proved impossible, however I am hoping to offer some deep water swimming over the summer holidays. 


Thank you so much for your support over the years and this extremely challenging last year (for us all). I will be in touch once I have more information regarding the summer classes. 


Have a good bank holiday weekend and half term.


Venetia 

